
 

 

We are Wearing our Woollies on the 8th of December all in 
aid of  

Springhill Hospice 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am very pleased to say that our children and staff will be taking part in Springhill Hospice’s 
Wear Your Woollies Day. 

This will be held in school on Thursday the 8th of December.  

On that day, we would like children to come to school wearing their favourite jumper - to 
create a real festive feel.  

This can be Christmas themed or their favourite jumper or winter top. It can be knitted or 
sweatshirt material – the brighter the better.  

For Wear Your Woollies Day we will be raising money for Springhill Hospice and we are 
asking you to send a donation of £1 (or as much as you can afford) into school with your 
child on that day to be included in our donation to the Hospice.  

The need to fundraise on behalf of the vulnerable people Springhill Hospice supports, 
which suffer from life-limiting illness such as cancer, has never been greater, in these 
increasingly difficult times.  

Wear Your Woollies Day is a fun and festive way to make a real difference to local hospice 
care and it will add something special to our festivities this year. It is something positive to 
look forward to for everyone this December.  

Thank you as always for your support. 

 

 


